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Laid-Back Camp
Though Kaho and Kanade break up due to Kanade's own immaturity, the
fifth grader soon realizes just how precious Kaho is to him. Which
leads to the completely mature actions of chasing her home, serenading
her with piano-accompanied love songs, and even making an emergency
marriage proposal?! Surely the age gap between the two means marriage
is impossible--but Kaho and Kanade tentatively exchange vows!
Meanwhile, it seems like a new threat is waiting to test the young
couple's relationship--and that busty high school girl and devilish
college student are at the center of it!

Haikyu!!, Vol. 2
Aiming for the finals league, Seirin takes on Shutoku and their
Miracle Generation ace, Midorima. The team’s fired up thanks to
Kagami, but how will this battle end?! Meanwhile, a friend from
Kuroko’s middle school appears. Will his teammates find out what
happened in Kuroko’s mysterious past?! -- VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 41
ENTER THE DRAGON Uiharu, winner of the Jailbreak Challenge, has been
kidnapped! In order to save her, Mikoto, Kuroko, and Saten must
confront Shundan Kimi’s accomplices, who have taken control of the
Reformatory with the help of the recently freed Kimi herself. Do
Uiharu’s friends have what it takes to overcome Kimi’s newfound
ability?

Bungo Stray Dogs
The time has come for the secrets of the Uchiha to be told. What
Sasuke finally finds out about his family's damaged past will rock
Naruto's former teammate to the core of his existence. Prepare for the
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ultimate reveal. It's time to change the world of Naruto forever! -VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 38
Karasuno wins their first match of the Spring Tournament! Hinata goes
to watch Fukurodani and Nekoma play their games and runs into the
other Little Giant from the All-Japan Youth Camp—Kamomedai High’s
Korai Hoshiumi! Then the second day of the tournament begins, and the
seeded teams join the fray! -- VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 17
An epic story of war and survival set in the legendary Gundam
universe! In the Universal Century year 0079, the space colony known
as Side 3 proclaims independence as the Principality of Zeon and
declares war on the Earth Federation. One year later, they are locked
in a fierce battle for the Thunderbolt Sector, an area of space
scarred by the wreckage of destroyed colonies. The Nanyang Alliance
desperately tries to evacuate their Psycho Zakus from the Taal volcano
base under intense pressure from the attacking Federation forces. To
cover the retreat, Daryl Lorenz and the members of his team try to
hold off Io Fleming and his unit. But this face-off was always going
to come down to Io and Daryl, whose rivalry has only intensified since
they first dueled in the Thunderbolt Sector. Each will accept nothing
less than total destruction of the other, but victory always comes at
a price…

Haikyu!!, Vol. 15
The Inarizaki vs. Karasuno game continues! With their own Freak Quick
and on-the-fly plays, the Miya twins and Inarizaki make it clear that
they are, in fact, the greatest contenders in the tournament.
Meanwhile, Nekoma struggles through their own game against Sarukawa
Tech. Will Nekoma and Karasuno make it through their games and keep
the dream of the dumpster battle alive? -- VIZ Media

First Love Monster
Can they rise again?! Onoda's been in a bit of a slump since Makishima
unexpectedly left for England before year's end. But when challenged
by Ashikiba during the Mt. Minegayama Hill Climb Race, it's time for
him to prove that Makishima's tutelage was not in vain! But Onoda
isn't the only one struggling with the loss of the third-yearsA
private conversation with Imaizumi leaves Naruko full of doubt-to be a
sprinteror not to be?!

Yowamushi Pedal, Vol. 15
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It’s the final set of the Spring Tournament qualifier semifinals, and
Aoba Johsai has game point! With their backs against the wall yet
again, Karasuno digs deep and throws their greatest efforts into one
final rally. Will they be able to take the rally and overcome the
Great King?! -- VIZ Media

Mobile Suit Gundam Thunderbolt, Vol. 14
Shoyo Hinata is out to prove that in volleyball you don't need to be
tall to fly! Ever since he saw the legendary player known as “the
Little Giant” compete at the national volleyball finals, Shoyo Hinata
has been aiming to be the best volleyball player ever! Who says you
need to be tall to play volleyball when you can jump higher than
anyone else? Fukurodani continues to battle against Mujinazaka for a
slot in the quarterfinals. Bokuto is in the zone this game, but
Akaashi struggles to keep up while setting for him, and he is
ultimately benched. At the same time, Mujinazaka’s Kiryu is out to
prove once and for all that he is better than Bokuto. Meanwhile,
Karasuno gears up for its quarterfinal game against Kamomedai. It’s
Little Giant versus Little Giant…and someone unexpected finally makes
an appearance to watch this particular game!

Haikyu!!, Vol. 9
After proving themselves to be the ultimate combination in their
practice match against Kei Tsukishima, Kageyama and Hinata are finally
allowed to join the club! Hinata’s true power—to perfectly time his
spikes with his eyes closed—is awakened, and nothing can seem to stop
this crazy setter-spiker duo. Now their skills are about to be put to
the test at a practice game against one of Kageyama’s former teammates
from middle school, Tohru Oikawa. -- VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 32
Karasuno has successfully defeated Tohru Oikawa and Aoba Johsai in
their practice match, but the team’s future doesn’t look so bright.
The match uncovered serious holes in Karasuno’s defense, which would
be fatal in a real game! What they need is a defense expert, a libero,
to cover their holes for them. It turns out Karasuno does have a
libero named Yu Nishinoya, but he was suspended for one week for
violent behavior! And he’s even shorter than Hinata! -- VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 3
Kenma Kozume gives his all rally after rally, wishing that the game
would go on forever. But unfortunately, the longtime dream of Nekoma
and Karasuno’s Dumpster Battle on the national stage must come to an
end. Who will win? Meanwhile, Kotaro Bokuto is getting hyped up for
his next game against one of the top three aces in the nation, Kiryu!
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-- VIZ Media

A Certain Scientific Railgun Vol. 15
“A wonderful fusion of the text-heavy visual novel genre with Phoenix
Wright–like murder investigations and trials.”—IGN Having lived
through the first round of judgment in the trap that is Hope’s Peak
Academy, bonds are beginning to form among the surviving students. But
the evil paws of Monokuma, the villainous bear that holds them
captive, are stretched around them . . . one light, one dark,
signifying that at this school there’s only room for two kinds of
students: those found innocent—and those found guilty! * Based on the
anime TV show, released in 2015 through Funimation. * Inspired by the
video game series from NIS America and now on Steam.

Haikyu!!, Vol. 34
Naruto is a ninja-in-training with a need for attention, a knack for
mischief and, sealed within him, a strange, formidable power. Reads R
to L (Japanese Style). Naruto is a ninja-in-training with a need for
attention, a knack for mischief and, sealed within him, a strange,
formidable power. His antics amuse his instructor Kakashi and irritate
his teammates, intense Sasuke and witty Sakura, but Naruto is serious
about becoming the greatest ninja in the village of Konohagakure! The
Secret of the Mangekyo: To truly end the Akatsuki's reign of pain,
Naruto's teacher Jiraiya must delve deep into the past to uncover the
secret of Pain's origin. At the same time, Sasuke moves toward the
final battle of the Uchiha brothers when he closes in on the elusive
Itachi!

Abigail & The Snowman
The long-awaited Dumpster Battle begins! Nekoma, known for its
defense, shocks everyone by going with aggressive synchro attacks!
Meanwhile, Tsukishima watches blocking master Kuroo effectively curb
Karasuno’s assault and declares he can’t outdo himat least, not on his
own! -- VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 1
It’s the final set of the Spring Tournament qualifier semifinals, and
Aoba Johsai has game point! With their backs against the wall yet
again, Karasuno digs deep and throws their greatest efforts into one
final rally. Will they be able to take the rally and overcome the
Great King?! -- VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 18
For the love of all things otaku--anime, video games, figures, you
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name it! Power-pedaling Sakamichi Onoda has long been conquering the
steepest slopes and regularly making the ninety-kilometer round-trip
to Akihabara on a mommy bike!! But when his bike commute to his new
high school lands him in a confrontation with the serious first-year
road racer Imaizumi, Onoda has a major showdown on his hands! Can this
meek geek really out-pedal the future ace of the school road-racing
team?!

The Promised Neverland, Vol. 15
Hinata may not have been allowed to participate in the Miyagi
Prefecture Rookie Camp, but he’s determined to learn something from
watching on the sidelines as a ball boy! Meanwhile, thanks to the
other players at the All-Japan Youth Camp, Kageyama is starting to
worry about how he’s interacting with his teammates! Then, with the
Spring Tournament looming ever closer, Date Tech arrives at Karasuno
for a practice game! -- VIZ Media

Yowamushi Pedal
Karasuno finally defeats their archnemesis Aoba Johsai and advances to
the finals to face off against the perennial champions Shiratorizawa!
The sheer power of super ace Ushijima has them on their heels, but
Nishinoya’s determination gives Karasuno a glimmer of hope. Can
Kurasano pull it together and put Shiratorizawa on the defensive? -VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 17
The Inter-High match between Karasuno and Aoba Johsai continues.
Karasuno has dragged the game into a third set and is struggling to
keep up their momentum. In a desperate move, Coach Ukai decides to
bring out Tadashi Yamaguchi as a pinch server! Could this be the push
Karasuno needs to keep the team’s hopes alive and beat Aoba Johsai? -VIZ Media

Haikyu!!
Inarizaki’s Atsumu Miya has found a target to pick on, and he’s
racking up service aces off ofNishinoya?! Even though Karasuno is
falling deeper and deeper into a hole during the second set, it’s
still slowly chipping away at Inarizaki’s momentum. Will Karasuno
manage to turn the tables and keep the dream of the dumpster battle
alive? -- VIZ Media

Fruits Basket Collector's Edition, Vol. 12
The fourth set of the Miyagi Prefecture qualifier round finals is
quite the nail-biter! Karasuno’s back is against the wall, and there’s
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no room left for error. Their middle blockers continue to give it all
they’ve got as the tense back-and-forth continues, but towards the end
of the set, Kageyama starts looking a little off! With loss looming
overhead, can Karasuno pull itself back together and win the game?! -VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 20
Galvanized by Atsumu Miya’s selfless setting, Inarizaki gets back into
a groove! But right when the Miya Twins think they’ve got Karasuno
dead to rights, their attack is stopped by the last person anyone
expected! -- VIZ Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 38
Eisner and Harvey Award-winning cartoonist Roger Langridge (Thor: The
Mighty Avenger, Snarked) takes readers on a heart-warming journey of
loyalty and friendship. Abigail is a nine-year-old with a huge
imagination but when she and her dad move to a small town, that
imagination only makes it harder to fit in at her new school. All that
changes when she meets a loveable and sophisticated yeti named Claude
who has escaped a top-secret government facility. Abigail and Claude
quickly become best friends, even if no one believes that he's real.
The fun can't last and it's not long before the mysterious Shadow Men
chasing Claude are hot on his trail. Collects the complete limited
series.

Haikyu!!, Vol. 11
After losing his first and last volleyball match against Tobio
Kageyama, “the King of the Court,” Shoyo Hinata swears to become his
rival after graduating middle school. But what happens when the guy he
wants to defeat ends up being his teammate?! -- VIZ Media

Danganronpa: The Animation
Motivated by their heartbreaking loss to Aoba Johsai, Karasuno now
works towards a new goal—the Spring Tournament! The team gears up for
a trip to Tokyo for a training camp with some of the top teams in
Tokyo, including Nekoma, but there’s something they need to do
firstpass their finals! Hinata, Kageyama, Nishinoya and Tanaka are all
at risk of not being allowed to go. What are they going to do?! -- VIZ
Media

Naruto, Vol. 42
Their curse might be broken, but big questions still lie ahead for the
Sohma family. Now that Kyo is free to dream of his future, what will
he make of it? Does growing up mean growing apart, or will his bond
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with Tohru only strengthen with time? Perhaps their first date will
decide! And at long last, the meaning of Kyoko's ominous words "I'll
never forgive you" becomes clear. Fans of the series won't want to
miss this thrilling conclusion! In addition to the new translation and
color illustrations this volume also contains over 150 pages of bonus
material, including a never before published interview with Natsuki
Takaya-sensei, character profiles, a timeline of the series, and much,
MUCH more!!!

Haikyu!!, Vol. 28
Just a stone's throw from London lies the manor house of the
illustrious Phantomhive earldom and its master, one Ciel Phantomhive.
Earl Phantomhive is a giant in the world of commerce, Queen Victoria's
faithful servantand a slip of a twelve-year-old boy. Fortunately, his
loyal butler, Sebastian, is ever at his side, ready to carry out the
young master's wishes. And whether Sebastian is called to save a
dinner party gone awry or probe the dark secrets of London's
underbelly, there apparently is nothing Sebastian cannot do. In fact,
one might even say Sebastian is too good to be trueor at least, too
good to be human

Haikyu!!, Vol. 25
Shoyo Hinata is out to prove that in volleyball you don't need to be
tall to fly! Ever since he saw the legendary player known as “the
Little Giant” compete at the national volleyball finals, Shoyo Hinata
has been aiming to be the best volleyball player ever! Who says you
need to be tall to play volleyball when you can jump higher than
anyone else? With the game between Kamomedai and Karasuno seesawing
back and forth, Azumane is left feeling guilty and useless because his
shots are being constantly blocked. How will he get past Hirugami, who
has learned how to shrug off the pressure and play using his full
ability at all times? Karasuno’s ace comes to a quiet realization and
finally awakens to his true strength!

Mob Psycho 100 Volume 5
As Norman and his group prepare their plan to eradicate all of the
demons, Emma searches for her own path. Can she find a way to create a
new promise that achieves peace without resorting to violence? -- VIZ
Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 31
Shoyo Hinata is out to prove that in volleyball you don't need to be
tall to fly! Ever since he saw the legendary player known as “the
Little Giant” compete at the national volleyball finals, Shoyo Hinata
has been aiming to be the best volleyball player ever! Who says you
Page 7/10

File Type PDF Haikyu Vol 15 15
need to be tall to play volleyball when you can jump higher than
anyone else? It’s the second game of Day 3, the roughest part of the
whole Spring Tournament schedule. Though Karasuno ran away with Set 2,
Kamomedai’s focused, disciplined blocking doesn’t budge an inch!
Undeterred, Hinata keeps searching and searching for new ways to go
over top of that wall. And after all his efforts, disaster strikes!

Haikyu!!, Vol. 39
It’s Bokuto versus Kiryu—two of the top hitters in the nation—in the
quarterfinals of the Spring Tournament! Bokuto is playing better than
ever, but Akaashi, lured into making a handful of critical mistakes,
gets benched. Meanwhile, as Hinata prepares for his next game, he runs
into the last person in the world he ever expected to meet! -- VIZ
Media

Haikyu!!, Vol. 40
Mob's younger brother Ritsu has been abducted by the sinister
superpowered cabal, Claw! In order to save him, Mob and Teru team up
with Dimple to infiltrate the mysterious organizationin a psychic
battle that will pit middle school kids up against adults with money,
resourcesand powers of their own! From the creator of One-Punch Man!

Haikyu!!, Vol. 8
Thanks to Ennoshita’s efforts, Karasuno defeats Wakutani Minami and
advances to the semifinals of the Miyagi Prefecture qualifier
tournament. Their next opponent will be whoever wins the Aoba Johsai
vs. Date Tech game! Will it be Bluecastle, led by the prefecture’s
number one setter, Tohru Oikawa? Or will it be Date Tech and their
newly rebuilt Iron Wall? -- VIZ Media

Black Butler
Having been kicked out of the orphanage, a despairing young man by the
name of Atsushi Nakajima rescues a strange man from a suicide
attempt--Osamu Dazai. Turns out that Dazai is part of an armeddetective agency staffed by individuals whose supernatural powers take
on a literary bent!

Haikyu!!, Vol. 37
The Tokyo training camp is halfway done, and Karasuno is starting to
see some results from all their extra practice. The new version of the
Freak Quick just isn’t working out, however. Looking for new ways to
fight in the air, Hinata goes to Fukurodani’s ace, Kotaro Bokuto, for
some help. -- VIZ Media
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Naruto, Vol. 43
Shoyo Hinata is out to prove that in volleyball you don't need to be
tall to fly! Ever since he saw the legendary player known as “the
Little Giant” compete at the national volleyball finals, Shoyo Hinata
has been aiming to be the best volleyball player ever! Who says you
need to be tall to play volleyball when you can jump higher than
anyone else? It’s Little Giant versus Little Giant in the quarterfinal
game against Kamomedai, and the Little Giant of the past that both
Hinata and Korai look up to is watching in the stands! Karasuno
struggles against Kamomedai’s iron-tough defense, as their blockers
are just as infamous as Date Tech’s, if not more! Will Karasuno find a
way to open a hole in Kamomedai’s wall?

Haikyu!!, Vol. 30
In order to get some camping funds, Nadeshiko goes looking for a new
part-time job. But it looks like Chiaki, Aoi, and Ena are already
camping?!

Kuroko’s Basketball, Vol. 3
Shoyo Hinata is out to prove that in volleyball you don't need to be
tall to fly! Ever since he saw the legendary player known as “the
Little Giant” compete at the national volleyball finals, Shoyo Hinata
has been aiming to be the best volleyball player ever! Who says you
need to be tall to play volleyball when you can jump higher than
anyone else? Kenma Kozume gives his all rally after rally, wishing
that the game would go on forever. But unfortunately, the longtime
dream of Nekoma and Karasuno’s Dumpster Battle on the national stage
must come to an end. Who will win? Meanwhile, Kotaro Bokuto is getting
hyped up for his next game against one of the top three aces in the
nation, Kiryu!
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